
 

 

 

 Official Invitation 

 

Dear Madam, Dear Sir President 

Dear athlete, 

 

 

 The Polish Underwater Federation  Pzp-n and the Fin 

Swimming Committee have a pleasure for inviting your club to 

participate at the 6th CMAS Finswimming World Cup Round 3 in 

Szczecin (POLAND) from  15th to 17th April 2011. 

All information about this competition and your subscription will be 

finding in enclosed of this letter. 

 

We will delight to your welcome soon in Poland. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Polish Underwater Federation           Polish Fin Swimming  Committee                                                                 

President      President        

 

 Robert NOWICZ                                                       Krzysztof RADOMSKI                                             


